
From: Heather Carver [mailto:tierrabodhi@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 11:28 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: shipping propane 
  

Here is a wonderful opportunity to live up to the Climate Action Champions award: say NO to 
the liquified propane terminal. The proposed propane export terminal would result in over 
10,000 tons of CO2  released into the atmosphere each day. This is just from the burning of 
propane. It doesn’t include the massive footprint involved in the fracking, liquefying or shipping 
process.  

Propane gas is obtained by fracking. It would be shipped down the Columbia by train, then 
stored in tanks. Just one train derailment or storage tank explosion would be a huge catastrophe 
for this region.  

Just say NO. 

thank you 

Heather Carver 

4613 NE Killingsworth St #3 
Portland, OR 97218 


